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DATA MIGRATION FROM GOOGLE WORKSPACE TO MICROSOFT 365

1. The Department of Education-Region III issued the interim guidelines on the
migration from Google Workspace to Microsoft 365 in compliance with DepEd
Memorandum OUA-OUT-011023-010 or Microsoft 365 Adaption. The said
memoranda informs all DepEd personnel on the transition from Google to
Microsoft.

2. In relation to the aforementioned memoranda, the Schools Division Office of
Nueva Ecija issues this advisory to inform all personnel that all emails are now
directed to their respective Microsoft 0365 accounts which can be accessed
through https://outlook.office365.com.

3. For information, guidance, and compliance.
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Schools Division Superintendent ..

Address: Brgy. Rizal, Santa Rosa, Nueva Ecija 3101
Telephone No.: (044) 940 3121

Email: nueva.ecija@deped.gov.ph

Facebook Page: DepEd SDO Nueva Ecija
Webpage: www.deped-ne.net.ph

DQTJED
MATATA_(E V

BAGONG PILIPINAS




